
A CHRISTIAN 
VOTE LESS 
EUROPEAN 
LOAD 

EVERY VOTE 
COUNTS!

A seat for the SGP is within 
reach, if we all use our vote. 
If you vote SGP, you will help 

us carry on and work toward a 
Christian voice in a modest 

European Union. 



FOR CHRISTIAN VALUES 
We observe that the EU is quickly secularizing, as well as 
promoting a secular agenda to all member states. Even-
when it comes to matters on which the EU does not have 
any authority, such as family affairs and abortion. The 
SGP urges Europe to revalue its Christian roots. That is 
why we work with conviction for life, family, Israel, perse-
cuted Christians worldwide and Gods creation. 

BACK TO CORE TASKS 
The EU should be there for the Netherlands, and not the 
other way around. No distant superstate, but an insti-
tution that serves its member states by cooperating on 

cross-border issues such as commerce, migration and 
environment. But member states are perfectly capable to 
take care of education, social affairs, healthcare and cul-
ture without European interference. Any further integra-
tion such as European taxes, a digital Euro and a digital 
identity, is unnecessary and undesirable. 

ROOM FOR ENTREPRENEURSHIP
Our economy is dependent on the work of our entrepre-
neurs. In order for them to do their work properly, we 
need to decrease regulatory burdens. Farmers, fisherme-
nand greenhouse agriculturists  are delivering top quality, 
but Brussels is making it harder for them to keep up their 
good work and take care of their companies. For many 
years, the SGP has been a beam of hope for these entre-
preneurs! 

For our campaign activities, videos, achievements, 
candidate list and election program, go to

SGP.nl/verkiezingen

In 2019, Bert-Jan Ruissen was 
elected as a member in the European 
Parliament for the SGP. He is running 
again for the next 5-year term. He was 
born in Oostdijk in Zeeland, lives in 
Krimpen aan den IJssel, is married to 
Mirjam and has four children.

A CHRISTIAN VOTE
LESS EUROPEAN LOAD 
VOTE SGP!

JUNE 6 ELECTIONS 

More Christian values and less power for the EU. 
This is what the SGP calls for within the European 
Parliament. The EU should cherish these values 
and should not interfere with affairs that are 
easily settled by member states themselves. 


